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December 4, 2023 

 
Public Information Session on Fiber Internet Project  

December 11 at 6pm 
 
Sebago Fiber will hold an information session on fiber internet for residents & businesses in the towns 
of Casco, Naples, Raymond, Sebago, and Standish. The session will be held at 6pm on December 11 
at the Raymond Broadcast Studio at 423 Webbs Mills Road in Raymond. Online attendance via zoom 
will also be available. Registration is requested at www.sebagofiber.net/lake. 
 
Sebago Fiber’s leadership team will share information on the company’s efforts to bring fiber internet 
to the region, including to areas that currently have no internet connection, and answer questions from 
the community. 
 
Sebago Fiber is a local internet service provider selected by GPCOG and local communities to bring 
fiber internet to the area. The company is currently working with towns to collect data on internet 
demand. The survey data will be used to determine where fiber internet services are provided and 
when. Streets with the most demand will be built first. The project is planned for construction beginning 
Spring 2024, with services available as early as this summer for many areas. 
 
Fiber internet is the most reliable, fastest, and future-proof internet service available. Sebago Fiber is 
committed to providing the best internet service possible, backed by a local support team for an 
excellent customer experience.  
 
To participate in the demand survey or to register for the information session, please visit 
www.sebagofiber.net/lake. 
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